
 
 
 

Annual Christmas Open House Announced 
 

Her Honour the Honourable Antoinette Perry, Lieutenant Governor of Prince Edward 

Island, is delighted to once again welcome all to view the Christmas decorations at the 

Annual Open House at Government House.  The house, with its colourful decorations, 

brings to life the festive spirit of the Holiday Season.  

 

Decking the halls with yuletide splendour this year were Charlene Costain and Pam 

Corrigan from West Prince. 

 

The 2023 Open House will be held on Wednesday, December 6 from 3 pm to 6 pm.  

View the spectacular tree and seasonal decorations while enjoying the talents of the 

UPEI Music Department students. 

 

All are invited. There is no admission charge. The viewing areas of Government House 

are wheelchair accessible and parking is available on the grounds with priority given to 

those with mobility limitations. 

 


